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I oppose this measure because it will exacerbate the existing conditions that have 

degraded all aspects of the public enjoyment of our community spaces.  Camping 

already occurs on the public commons with impunity.  The quality of life in Portland 

has steadily degraded over the last decade and this bill will hasten this degradation. 


